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As we previously informed you, in
1991 the Internal Revenue Service ("IRS") established the Information Reporting Program
Advisory Committee ("IRPAC") and | was appointed to the Committee. (See Institute
Memorandum to Tax Members No. 47-91, Operations Members No. 27-91 and Transfer
Agent Advisory Committee No. 50-91, dated November 5, 1991.) Since its creation, IRPAC
has been very active in providing IRS with the views of the payor community on a variety of
information reporting issues, including issues such as information reporting to corporations,
backup withholding and cost basis reporting. Appointments to IRPAC are for two-year
terms. The Committee holds formal meetings twice a year, its subcommittees hold frequent
meetings and its members are in constant contact with IRS. In the attached notice, the IRS
announces that all persons interested in membership on the Committee for 1994 and 1995
should complete the attached questionnaire of 23 items and send it to IRS no later than
May 29, 1993. Applications received after this date will not be considered. We will keep you
informed of developments. Keith D. Lawson Associate Counsel - Tax Attachments
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